DAKOTA PLAINS LEGAL SERVICES
OGLALA SIOUX OF THE PINE RIDGE INDIAN RESERVATION BOARD MEMBER ELECTION
NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that Dakota Plains Legal Services (DPLS), a non-profit legal aid
organization, will be holding an election vote for the position of client board member to
sit on the DPLS Board of Directors. The mission of DPLS is to promote equal
access to justice and improve the lives of our low-income clients through quality
legal assistance. The DPLS Board of Directors is responsible for setting program
policy and insuring compliance with all federal regulations governing the operation of
Dakota Plains Legal Services. The client board member will represent the interests of
the Oglala Sioux of the Pine Ridge Indian Reservation and its members.

Serving on the DPLS Board of Directors has an expectation of attendance of four
meetings a year. Candidates will be paid to attend, reimbursed for travel, provided a
hotel room and per diem for food. There is also an expectation of time dedication
outside of the meetings.

Applications were due on Tuesday, November 19, 2024. Applications are closed. To
vote for one of the qualifying candidates, please come to the Pine Ridge DPLS
office at 3029 US Highway 18, Pine Ridge, SD 57770 on Tuesday, December 10,
2024 between the hours of 9 a.m. and 3 p.m.

For further information regarding this position, please call the Pine Ridge DPLS office
at 605-867-1020, or contact Lisa Adams at 605-872-1009.



